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Board Briefs 

 

At its October 16, 2012 meeting, the Skokie School  

District 68 Board of Education: 
 

 Accepted the resignation of one classified staff member, 

issued a probationary employment contract to one part-time 

certified staff member, and employed one part-time classified 

staff member 

 

 Heard a report from Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 

Laurie Heinz on the 2012 ISAT results 

 

 Discussed the proposed District 219 school calendar change, 

the results of the township survey which indicate support for 

the change, and the potential impact to summer programs 

 

 Discussed a proposed change to the District 68 Summer 

School program, including a review of Policy 4141: Summer 

School Salaries 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


